
Summer Fair  Thank you to the PTFA for all their hard work in setting up the 
school summer fair yesterday.  It was lovely to see so many people in school 
and in spite of the weather, I hope you all had a great time! 

Year 6 Leavers’ Photos  Our Year 6 
children will feature in the Harrogate 
Advertiser on Thursday 14th July. 

Sponsored Walk  What a response!  
Thank you for your amazing generosity, 
especially when as a nation we are 
feeling the cost of living squeeze!  We 
have managed to raise an astonishing 
amount so far which is brilliant.  I will be able to provide a grand total next 
week.  Thank you so much! 

Sportsday  I am sorry that we had to postpone sports day today; the field was 
just too wet to use.  We will re-arrange for sometime in the week beginning 11th July and I will keep 
you posted as to when, but it will be weather dependent. 

Summer Reading Challenge Visit www.northyorks.gov.uk/freeonlinereference/ to find some really 
useful ideas and resources to keep your child inspired over the summer! 

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
   1st July 2022

1 July - Sports Afternoon 
at school - 1.30pm - 
3.30pm 

5 July - Wharfe Class to 
Dallowgill 

6 - 8 July - Year 5+6 to 
Manchester 

7 July - New starters 
morning 

12 July - Learn to Ride 
Bike session 

14 July - NHS Year 6 
transition day 

15 July - Reports to 
parents 

18 July - Parent’s (report 
feedback evening)  

19 July - School Play at 
6pm 

20 July - Whole 
federation trip to 
Harewood 

21 July - Year 6 Leaver’s 
picnic at Brimham Rocks 
4-6pm 

22 July - Leaver’s 
Assembly at school at 
2.45pm 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/freeonlinereference/


Dallowgill and Manchester Residential  Please make sure that Wharfe Class children arrive 
promptly next Tuesday as the coach will be leaving shortly after 9am.  For our Year 5 and 6 children 
who are going to Manchester on Wednesday of next week, please be at Harrogate Train station at 
8.20am as the train leaves at 8.46am.  Thank you. 

Class Photos  Please make sure that any orders for class photos have been placed by Sunday 3rd 
July in order to qualify for free delivery.  After this date, the photos will either have to be posted out 
to you or you will have to arrange delivery, both of which will incur an additional cost to you.  Thank 
you.  

‘Stig of the Dump’  Wharfe Class’s performance of ‘Stig of the Dump’ is on Tuesday 19th July at 
6pm in the school hall.  Tickets will be £2 per person, payable on the door.   

And finally…There has been a 30% increase nationally in covid infections this week and this is 
unfortunately being reflected in school.  Cases are increasingly difficult to pick up as testing is no 
longer mandatory but if your child has a high temperature or is feeling unwell please do not send 
them into school.  


